
 

 

 

 

February 12, 2015 
 

Via email to ellen.troxclair@austintexas.gov 
 
Ms. Ellen Troxclair 
Council Member, District 8 
City of Austin 
301 West 2nd Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
 
 RE: Garza Tract—C14-2014-0011A and C14-2014-0011B 
 
Dear Council Member Troxclair: 
 
 Thank you for your attendance at OHAN’s February meeting last night. 
 
 I understand that the above-referenced zoning cases are set on Council agenda today at 2pm.   
 
 I previously sent a letter dated January 29, 2015, expressing the concerns that have been raised by 
some OHAN member groups regarding the vehicle trip generation and the transportation issues those trips 
raise.  I wanted to let you know that I am continuing to facilitate meetings between OHAN member groups 
and the owner group to continue to work through these issues.  As you recall from last night, Dan Wheelus 
has committed to meeting again with our members, and I am in the process of scheduling a membership 
meeting within the next week. 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (512) 263-2666 x103. 
 
 
      
      /s/ Darryl W. Pruett     
     Darryl Pruett, President 
     Oak Hill Association of Neighborhoods 
 
cc: 
 
Jerry.Rusthoven@austintexas.gov  
Greg.Guernsey@austintexas.gov 
amelia.lopez@lopezconsulting.com 
dan@wheeluslaw.com 
 
 


